Social Issues Report to OCA Management Committee April 2018

1. No meetings were held in the past month.
2. Activities in the last month since last report:

a. The tokens for the Token project have been received. Posters and tent cards for
participating businesses are being produced. The scheme is due to launch on 25" May
2018.

b. A public workshop to sensitise residents on the issues around those living on the street
will be held at the Community Centre on 26" May. Facebook, the OCA members list and
websites will be used to advertise this event. It is a morning only event.

c. There have been a number of new street people making Observatory their home
recently, and there have been a number of residents complaining about the activities of
street people. These issues are being discussed with OBSID.

Liquour Licence Applications Sub-Committee Report to OCA Management Committee April 2018

1.

All communication in this sub-committee is conducted via email. We only meet face to face

with applicants for licences on a needs basis.

The application for liquor licence for Forneria Italia has been approved by the sub-

committee.

There have been no other applications to date.

A new member, George Wolfhaardt, has joined this sub-committee. He has links with the

WCLA and has undertaken to make the following enquiries:

* Obtain an up to date list of all valid licences for Observatory to date, as well as a list of
any applications in progress.

| have a copy of the latest WCLA Act 2008 and Amended Regulations 2017, if any OCA

members would like to take a look at these documents.

The sub-committee understands that Observatory involvement in the Woodstock CPF may

be resurrected, and if so this sub-committee will work more closely with this body, and

consequently with Woodstock SAPS.

Carolyn Neville
19 April 2018



